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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TREASURY AND RESOURCES 
BY DEPUTY P.V.F. LE CLAIRE OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 7th JUNE 2011 
 

Question 
 
Is there a plan to re-locate the ambulance site from Rouge Bouillon and if so what estimate has 
been made of the amount of housing able to occupy this site?  
 
 
Answer 
 
As part of an ongoing review of the States Property Portfolio, Jersey Property Holdings is 
considering a number of sites in public ownership, including the current ambulance station site, 
for the potential provision of both private and publicly owned housing. As far as the Ambulance 
Station site is concerned, a planning design brief defining building boundaries, height restrictions, 
acceptable densities and other planning constraints has yet to be prepared. This document would 
form the basis for commissioning a detailed feasibility study of the site that would also consider 
the re-provision of the ambulance station facilities.  
 
Until such time as this work has been carried out, it is difficult to provide a definitive answer 
regarding the number of housing units that the current ambulance station site might 
accommodate.  
 


